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To,

BSE Limited
Iisting Department
P.J. Tower
DalalStreet
Mumbai- 400 001

Respected Sir,

Pursuant to Regulation 29 of sEBl (LoDR) Regulations ,2o!5we hereby informed that meeting of board
of directors of the company is scheduled to be on 14th August, 202ttoconsider standalone Un-audited
financiaf results for the quarter ended on 30th June,2021,.

As per code of conduct of the company , trading window period has commenced from 01st April, 202L
and ended 48 hours after conclusion of board meeting which is scheduled on 14th August, 2021.

Kindly take it on your records and oblige us.

Yours Faithfully,
FOR, MAHASAGAR TRAVETS L|M|TED

a$ry
Ms.t6ishbu Sheth
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer
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